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MS KIKKERT MLA - To ask the Minister for Planning and Land Management:

How many hazard reduction burns have been done, since 1 January 2017, in the area around
Ginninderry, i.e., south of Ginninderra Creek, east of the Murrumbidgee River, west of Spofforth
Street and West Macgregor and north of the Molonglo River.

MR GENTLEMAN MLA - The answer to the Member’s question is as follows:

The ACT Parks and Conservation Service (PCS) is unaware of any hazard reduction burns being
conducted in the area around Ginninderry since 1 January 2017.

Approved for circulation to the Member and incorporation into Hansard.
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This response required 45 minutes to complete, at an approximate cost of $76.00.




